PRINCIPALS:

Rustin L. Hall, AIA

David L. Huotari, AIA Kenneth J. Murphy, AIA, LEED AP

Steven E. Walther, AIA

Jeffrey J. Warner, AIA, LEED AP

Indy Dehal, AIA

Suite 400

October 24, 2017

Spokane, WA 99201 509.838.8568 fax 509.458.3710

203 North Washington

Department of Enterprise Services Engineering & Architectural Services PO Box 41476 Olympia WA 98504-1476

6500 Mineral Drive

Suite 101 Coeur d'Alene, ID 83815

ATTN: Talia Baker – Administrative Support Project Review Committee (PRC)

208.676.8292 fax 509.458.3710

RE:

Central Valley School District Application for Agency Certification GC/CM Delivery Method

www.alscarchitects.com

Dear Talia:

Central Valley School District (CVSD) is applying for Agency Certification for the GC/CM Project Delivery Method. ALSC Architects has been working with Central Valley School District for decades. During this time, ALSC Architects has provided professional services to Central Valley School District for projects involving both Design-Bid-Build Project Delivery, as well as GC/CM. The most recent significant projects where we have worked with the District involving GC/CM are North Pines Middle School Replacement, Evergreen Middle School Modernization and Addition. Opportunity Elementary School Modernization and Addition and Sunrise Elementary School Modernization and Addition. All of these GC/CM projects have gone very well. We believe that CVSD certainly is capable of functioning with Agency Status for GC/CM project delivery.

We support Central Valley School District's application for certification and encourage your consideration and approval. Through the work they have done with us and several other architectural teams in Spokane, WA, we believe they have demonstrated the capabilities, the confidence, and most importantly, the judgement in determining and executing great projects for the District patrons and the tax payers in the state.

Please feel free to contact us with any questions or comments.

White Steven Watth

Sincerely,

Steve Walther, AIA

Ken Murphy, AIA

DLH:tmb

CC:

Jay Rowell, Deputy Superintendent, Central Valley School District

DLH/File

David Huotari, AIA